
RE: Oregon SB 210 

 

I emphatically do not support Oregon Senate bill 210. Voting in person is an archaic 
practice that our modern society should not support. Requiring voters to vote in person is a 
form of voter suppression that an undue  burden on people who work, the elderly and the 
disabled. Requiring people who are elderly and no longer drive to find rides would be cruel. 
For people who work, trying to get to a polling place during limited hours would possibly 
require them to take unpaid time oH, or face long lines after an already long day of work.  

Oregon was a leader in vote by mail and we should continue to serve as a positive example 
and not bow to pressure of alarmists.  


